
 

 
 
July 25, 2022 

 
Dear United Methodist Men President’s and Executive Team: 

 
The United Methodist Men of the North Georgia Conference continues to be a source of support and 
leadership for Men’s ministries throughout North Georgia. We also support global ministries to change 
lives and provide basic needs for local churches, communities, and families in need. Over the last 4 
years, due to COVID-19, economic increases, and transitions in the labor market the availability of funds 
to support our outreach ministries have fallen, while the need has increased. As you may have heard, 
Annual Conferences no longer receive a portion of the annual charter fees that our local UMM 
fellowships send to the General Conference. 

To sustain our historical level of service and to deliver on the mission of the Annual Conference, it 
has become necessary to request that each UMM fellowship within the Conference make an annual  
$100 donation to the North Georgia Annual Conference UMM. 

Prayerfully, we are requesting that each UMM Charter mail your check payable to: 
United Methodist Men of the North Georgia Conference   
Memo: Fundraising Campaign for 2022 
P.O. Box 450646  
Atlanta, GA 31145 

 
You may also contribute online by PayPal or Credit Card by clicking on this link: Donate to UMM 
All funds will go directly to support these following missions: 

 
• Men’s Leadership Training and Education 
• Communications, Advertising, Media Development 
• UMM Programs: Bikes & Bibles, Scouting, Domestic Violence, Young (ER) Men’s 

Ministry, Mobility Worldwide, Habitat for Humanity, Strength for Service 
• Evangelism, Fellowship, Community Outreach; Missions: & Disaster Response 

Additionally, a small portion of funds received will cover Conference UMM operating expenses, printing, 
postage, retreat and meeting expenditures, required travel and lodging costs for executive staff.  

Thanks in advance for your support! 
Yours in Christ,   
Ernest Perry, President 
United Methodist of the Men North Georgia Conference 

                                                       James1:22 “Be doers of the word, and not hearers only”
 
 

 

https://www.new.youngbossinc.com/umm/umm-donation/
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